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On 21st February 2023, Department of Kashmiri and Department of Urdu in collaboration with the 
college Debates and Seminar Committee celebrated the International Mother Language Day. Prof. 
Mohammad Amin Mir, Head Department of Kashmiri and Dr. Javaid Ahmad Dar, Head Department of 
Urdu, the resource persons on the occasion delivered detailed talks on the “Importance of Mother 
Language” wherein they deliberated upon the current scenario of the mother language. Prof. (Dr.) 
Sharique Zahida Deva, Principal of the College, presided over the programme, who in her opening 
remarks, stressed on the need of teaching mother language to the young kids.  Students recited the 
Kashmiri ghazals in the memory of Mother Language and also interacted with the resource persons by 
asking several questions, which the expert satisfactorily answered to the ultimate level of satisfaction. 
The function was attended by all the faculty members and students of the college. The programme that 
concluded by a formal vote of thank by Dr. Suhaib A. Bandh, was moderated by Prof. Gulzar Ahmad 
Bhat, Head Department of Political Science. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


